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Allergen Information notice 

Please be aware that High Adventure cannot guarantee an allergen free environment during food preparation or service. 
This means that we cannot fully avoid cross-contamination, as we do not have separate food preparation areas, for each known allergen. 
We make every effort to keep people safe, by following the guidance issued by the Food Standards Agency. 
Should you have any concerns about a person in your group, please get in touch. 
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